

St. Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy, Palace Fields, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 6AF

Headteacher: Mr D Redfern

Dear Parents and Carers,

As I am sure you will be aware, there is an ongoing emergency in Ukraine. There are people leaving their homes without their belongings and arriving at bordering countries with very little.

Many people want to help, and so we would like to offer our services to the fantastic work that Buxton Baby Bank are doing, in terms of collecting items to send over to those in need.

We would like to ask for your help in donating any of the items below, which will be taken directly to these families:

- Clothing for all ages
- Blankets
- Nappies
- Toiletries
- Coats and snowsuits

We welcome any donations, but ask that clothing is wearable and clean.

We have a collection planned from school on Thursday, where it will be taken to the Ukrainian boarder with Poland.

We appreciate this is a quick turnaround and it may be that we are able to arrange a further collection, but given the urgency of the situation, any items you can provide would be greatly appreciated and help to make a real difference.

We keep all those affected by this tragedy in our thoughts and prayers and pray for swift end to this awful situation.

Kind regards,

Mrs K Taylor

Transition Coordinator

Mr D Redfern Headteacher



